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Out On A Limb

 As someone very special
always said: COME TO GROUP!

Peer group is offered every
Wednesday at 1100 in room

1C150 all month! 

JULY 30 - We have guest
speaker Dr. Aguila! 

th

The following is a good
resource to explore all the

benefits after death that we
discussed with our previous

speaker:

https://www.dav.org/wp-
content/uploads/DeathBenefitsG

uide.pdf

Peer Group New Prosthetist!

We are excited to announce
our newest addition to

Amputee Clinic, prosthetist
Rachael Millon! Ms. Millon
completed her prosthetics

residency at the Minneapolis
VA and her orthotics at the

Omaha VA.  
Please extend your support

and warm wishes as she gets
started.



Events in Alamo!

Thank you Mr. Holman for sharing these events in Alamo, Nevada!

My HealtheVet

Thank you Mr. Klein for reminding us of these events! 



Life Science Anatomical

Thank you, Mr. Rapoport, for introducing the important idea of
considering all available options for end-of-life planning. One such

option is the Southern Nevada Veterans Memorial Cemetery (702-486-
5920), where eligible Veterans may be interred at no cost and spouses

for a 450 dollar fee. This includes the cemetery plot, opening and
closing of the grave, a concrete vault, headstone, and perpetual care.

Another thoughtful option that Mr. Rapoport shared is Life Science
Anatomical, an organization that allows individuals to donate their
bodies to medical research and education. In return, cremation is

provided at no cost. More information is available at
lifescienceanatomical.com.

As we've discussed in group, it is always wise to reflect on your end-of-
life preferences and make plans in advance.

Veterans In Motion
Veterans in Motion is a non-profit serving Bullhead City, AZ and

Laughlin, NV. They are dedicated to improving Veteran’s lives
through music, movement and access to medical care. They offer
music therapy, motion therapy (dancing), support programs and

even transportation to get there. 

Annual Visits

Thank you to everyone who contributed to this month’s edition of Out
On A Limb. The care and support you continue to show one another is

truly inspiring.

Remember to schedule your annual appointment to get new supplies
or address any issues you may be experiencing. Annual

appointments are important—even if you see a community
prosthetist.

To schedule your appointment, please call:
 702-791-9000 x 15985

https://www.lifescienceanatomical.com/

